
From: Jeff Jones
To: PUC PUC.FilingCenter * PUC
Subject: 2023 Blachly WMP
Date: Wednesday, May 10, 2023 4:45:14 PM
Attachments: image001.png

It’s my understanding that if no changes were made to the Wildfire Mitigation Plan since we last
submitted it June of 2022 we need to send notice to the PUC that there we no changes to the plan.
 
There were no changes made to Blachly’s Wildfire Mitigation Plan and we continue to operate off of
it.
 
Thanks,
 
Jeff Jones • Operations Manager
Blachly-Lane Electric Co-op
Cell: 541-580-7209 | jonesj@blec.coop 
90680 Hwy 99, Eugene, OR 97402
www.blachlylane.coop
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